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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 105 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 24/05/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
My request relates to number of ‘hymen reconstruction surgeries’ offered on the NHS and the 
demographics of patients who receive this surgery. Could you please tell me for the last five years 
(Jan 14-Jan 19): 
+How many surgeries were performed per year.  
+What the age of the patients were 
+What the cost was per year for these procedures.  
+The ethnicity and religion of the patients, if information held.  
+Any guidance you hold on this procedure within your organisation or notes you feel happy to 
share.  
 
No patients have had hymen restoration surgery at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust between 1st January 2014 – 31st January 2019. 
 
 


